
NOTICE 

Change of Trash Services 
 

As of the end of July, we will no longer be using Republic Services for our trash pick-up.  
Starting the beginning of August, our trash services will be through Veteran’s Waste 
Solutions.  below is the timeline of the removal/replacement of our containers. 

• Friday, July 26th, all poly carts will be serviced and removed by Republic 
• Saturday, July 27th, new poly carts will be placed by Veteran’s 
• Tuesday, July 30th, all dumpsters will be serviced and removed by Republic 
• New dumpsters will be placed by Veteran’s 

 

Service days will be  

 

Due to this change in service providers, we are excited to share that our trash rates for 
our in-Town residents will be lowered slightly.  You will see this change on the billing that 
you receive in September.  The new rates are as follows: 

In Town Residents 

• Poly cart - $22.80 
• 2 Poly carts - $30.30 
• 2 cubic yard dumpster - $55.00 
• 2 cubic yard dumpster and poly cart - $77.80 
• 4 cubic yard dumpster - $78.00 
• School billing - $725.00 

Out of Town Residents 

• Poly cart - $30.00 
• 2 cubic yard dumpster - $80.00 

 

If you have any questions, comments or concerns during this transition time, please 
reach out to Coyle Town Hall at (405) 466-3741.   

 

 


